From: Lianne Brook <

Sent: 13 July 2016 10:36

To: Beaumont, Elizabeth; Nicholls, John

ce: I

Subject: Consultation Response ref 2016/2827/P
Attachments: NO2 Response to Technical Note 2016-07-13.pdf

Good morning both

With regards to application reference number 2016/2827/P, please find attached an objection to the
proposals on behalf of Forty-five Maresfield Gardens Limited relating to transport matters.

Kind regards

Lianne Brook | Transport Planner

| 8 Duncannon Street, London WC2N 4JF



